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Further Study of Visual Perception 1970 since 1991 the edited book series studies in perception and action
has appeared in conjunction with the biennial international conference of perception and action icpa icpa
provides a forum for researchers and academics who share a common interest in ecological psychology to come
together present new research and foster ideas towards the advancement of the field this volume highlights
research presented at the 18th icpa meeting hosted by the university of minneapolis in the summer of 2015
the short papers presented in this book represent the contributions of researchers and laboratories from
across the globe on a wide variety of topics in perception and action this volume will especially appeal to
those that are interested in james j gibson s ecological approach to psychology as well as more broadly
students and researchers of action and coordination visual and haptic perception perceptual development
human movement dynamics human factors and social processes
Studies in Perception and Action XIII 2015-07-16 this volume is the 10th in the studies in perception and
action series and contains research presented at the 15th international conference on perception and action
icpa meeting in the summer of 2009 icpa provides a forum for presenting new data theory and methodological
developments relevant to the ecological approach to perception and action the forty papers presented in
this volume are divided into five parts and represent the latest developments in ecological psychology
research from four continents in many instances the contributions to studies volumes reflect the first
appearance of new ideas in a scientific venue as a result this book contains the most recent and cutting
edge research in perception and action this volume will appeal to individuals who follow the research
literature in ecological psychology as well as those interested in perception perceptual development human
movement dynamics and social processes
A Further Study of Visual Perception 1962 there has been a significant increase in the number of english
speakers globally with the majority of them being non native speakers who rely on diverse varieties of the
language throughout its history english has been disseminated through a number of processes ranging from
colonialism to globalisation this has ultimately resulted in the formation of various relationships between
english and target communities english has also spread to countries where muslims constitute the majority
of the population as religious teachings are embedded in local or national cultures and thus result in non
homogeneous islamic communities across the globe it is a frequently used oversimplification to conclude
that english consistently stands in opposition to islam in every islamic society given such misperceptions
studies directed towards perceptions of english in indonesia the fourth most populated country and the
largest muslim community in the world are particularly important this book examines a variety of
perceptions of english in this context focusing on staff and students at universities in yogyakarta
indonesia five research questions were used as the basis for conducting this study which analyse the themes
of english and its acceptance in indonesia english at the tertiary level the roles of english english in
relation to identity and the perception of world englishes employing a mixed methods approach the study was
carried out at nine public and private universities with differing religious viewpoints namely secular
catholic and islamic there are five different groups of participants for individual interviews and
questionnaire surveys students english language lecturers non english lecturers and leaders at each of the
nine universities the results reveal that english is viewed as a tool and asset for advancing knowledge
facilitating international communication gaining global competitiveness and improving employment
opportunities however perceived tensions between english and indonesian constantly occur throughout all
facets of the study even though indonesian people s repository of cultural identity tan and rubdy 2008 p 5
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is located within local languages rather than in indonesian as the national language the indonesian
language actually unites them as one people and differentiates them from people of other nations this
suggests a demand for a contemporary global linguistic ecology phillipson and skutnabb kangas 1999 p 20 in
such ecology english would keep developing in a way that does not impact negatively on the national
language indeed such demand for a balance between english and indonesian is politically desirable
A Further Study of Visual Perception 1954 the scientific study of the human body has burgeoned in recent
years and scholars from wide ranging disciplines are now seeking to understand just how much information
can be conveyed by the human body in motion this volume sheds light on the potency of the human body to
inform our most basic perceptions of one another
Studies in Perception and Action X 2017-07-12 this volume a posterbook based on the seventh biennial
conference of the international society for ecological psychology is a collection of compact empirical and
or theoretical articles on the study of perception and action
A Further Study of Visual Perception 1962 sensation and perception from cells to awareness is an anthology
comprised of classic and contemporary peer reviewed journal articles related to sensation and perception
with special emphasis on vision as it is well researched and the most dominant of the five senses the
collection provides students with valuable instruction on how to read journal articles comprehension
questions to guide them through each article and application questions to challenge their knowledge with
the goal of helping students understand how science is conducted and reported sensation and perception
contains full length articles rather than excerpts so students can effectively study them in full and learn
from the content and structure of each article students read research pertaining to mapping cortical
receptive fields statistical learning color vision action and perception the auditory system and more novel
in approach and immensely valuable to students who need experience reading analyzing and applying research
for various programs or professions this anthology is well suited for courses in sensation and perception
visual systems and cognitive research methods
Perception of English 2015-01-12 paul rookes and jane willson explain perception and perceptual processes
in a way that almost anyone can understand the study of perception or how the brain processes information
from the senses has fascinated psychologists and philosophers for a long time perception takes the key
research areas and presents the arguments and findings in a clear concise form enabling the reader to have
a quick working knowledge of the area this clear and informative text discusses sensation and perception
then looks at theories and explanations of perception the way visual perception is structured is examined
followed by an analysis of the development of perceptual processes the authors then consider individual
social and cultural variations in perceptual organisation perception will be particularly useful to
students new to higher level study with its helpful textbook features to assist in examination and learning
techniques it should interest all introductory psychology students
People Watching 2013-01-10 since 1991 the edited book series studies in perception and action has appeared
in conjunction with the biennial international conference of perception and action icpa icpa provides a
forum for researchers and academics who share a common interest in ecological psychology to come together
present new research and foster ideas towards the advancement of the field this volume highlights research
presented at the 17th icpa meeting in the summer of 2013 the short papers and empirical articles presented
in this book represent the contributions of researchers and laboratories from across the globe the reader
will find new cutting edge research on a wide variety of topics in perception and action this volume will
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especially appeal to those that are interested in james j gibson s ecological approach to psychology as
well as more broadly students and researchers of visual and haptic perception perceptual development human
movement dynamics human factors and social processes
Contemporary Theory and Research in Visual Perception 1968 the field of perception is devoted to explaining
the operation of the senses and the experiences and behaviors resulting from stimulation of the senses
perceptual processes such as recognizing faces seeing color hearing music and feeling pain represent the
actions of complex mechanisms yet we usually do them easily the encyclopedia of perception presents a
comprehensive overview of the field of perception through authoritative essays written by leading
researchers and theoreticians in psychology the cognitive sciences neuroscience and medical disciplines it
presents two parallel and interacting approaches the psychophysical or determining the relationship between
stimuli in the environment and perception and the physiological or locating the biological systems
responsible for perception are there any processes not associated with perception surely there are but the
pervasiveness of perception is truly impressive and the phenomena of perception and its mechanisms are what
this encyclopedia is about key features contains 16 pages of color illustration and photography to
accompany the entries offers a varied and broad list of topics including basic research as well as
methodologies theoretical approaches and real world applications of perceptual research emphasizes human
perception but includes ample research because of its importance in its own right and because of what this
research tells us about human perception written by recognized experts from many disciplines but for an
audience with no previous background in perception students and members of the general public alike key
themes action attention audition chemical senses cognition and perception computers and perception
consciousness disorders of perception illusory perceptions individual differences human and comparative
across species not including ageing disorders and perceptual development methods perceptual development
experience philosophical approaches physiological processes sense interaction skin and body senses
theoretical approaches visual perception
Studies in Perception and Action III 2019-02-21 the mass of experimental data from current research in
psychology and physiology grossberg proposes and develops a non linear mathematics as a model for specific
functions of mind and brain he finds the classic approach to the mathematical modelling of mind and brain
systematically inadequate this inadequacy he holds arises from the attempt to describe adaptive systems in
the mathematical language of 9 physics developed to describe stationary i e non adaptive and non evolving
systems in place of this linear mathematics grossberg develops his non linear approach his method is at
once imaginative rigorous and philosophically significant it is the thought experiment it is here that the
richness of his interdisciplinary mastery and the power of his methods constructions and proofs reveal
themselves the method is what c s peirce characterized as the method of abduction or of hypothetical
inference in theory construction given the output of the system as a psychological phenomenon e g
Sensation and Perception: From Cells to Awareness (First Edition) 2018-05-11 this work has been selected by
scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this
work is in the public domain in the united states of america and possibly other nations within the united
states you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on
the body of the work scholars believe and we concur that this work is important enough to be preserved
reproduced and made generally available to the public to ensure a quality reading experience this work has
been proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly blends the original graphical elements with
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text in an easy to read typeface we appreciate your support of the preservation process and thank you for
being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant
Perception 2005-06-20 our contact with the world is through perception and therefore the study of the
process is of obvious importance and signi cance for much of its long history the study of perception has
been con ned to natural tic observation nonetheless the phenomena considered worthy of note have not been
those that nurture our survival the veridical features of perception but the oddities or departures from
the common and c monplace accuracies of perception with the move from the natural world to the laboratory
the oddities of perception multiplied and they received ever more detailed scrutiny my general intention is
to examine the interpretations of the perc tual process and its errors throughout history the emphasis on
errors of perception might appear to be a narrow approach but in fact it enc passes virtually all
perceptual research from the ancients until the present the constancies of perception have been taken for
granted whereas partures from constancies errors or illusions have fostered fascination
Studies in Perception and Action XII 2016-09-16 in recent years significant indeed dramatic advances have
occurred in the study of perception these have been made possible by and in fact in clude methodological
advances such as the development of signal detection theory and the application of linear systems analysis
to auditory and visual per ception they are reflected in an interest in the study of ecologically valid
perceptual problems e g control of locomotion speech perception reading perceptual motor coordination and
perception of events at the same time exciting new insights have been gained to some of the classical
problems of perception stereoscopic vision color vision attention position constancy to mention a few a
broad comparative approach to perception has also been taken this approach which includes the detailed
study of human infant per ception as well as cross cultural and cross species investigations has given us a
very broad perspective of the perceptual process in this context the present volume inaugurates a new
series entitled per ception and perceptual development a critical review series the editors are
particularly gratified by the enthusiastic support for their ideas by seymour weingarten of plenum press he
and the editorial staff of plenum press have been of immense help in initiating the series as well as
helping with the details of this first volume
Encyclopedia of Perception 2009-09-15 this book provides a state of the art discussion forum for topics
that are of high interest in the field of visual perception research experts from different countries and
different scientific disciplines such as medicine psychology neuroscience sport and movement science
provide a number of significant contributions covering recent theoretical developments innovative
methodical developments current research evidence as well as implications for practical applications in the
field of visual perception topics discussed in the book include the role of importance in visual perception
accuracy and bias in emotion perception automated vector based gaze analysis visual vestibular interactions
when performing complex skills variability of fixation durations in healthy participants gaze behaviour in
subjects with attention deficit hyperactivity disorder perception of moving objects in real life
controlling posture in differing perceptual information situations orientation matching in perceptual space
error correction on the basis of visual information in sports visual perceptual learning in cytopathology
visuomotor behaviour in virtual reality situations role of augmented visual feedback in motor learning
informational domains in integrating information from different sensory sources and the role of visual
inputs in sensorimotor integration given the wide range of topics and scientific disciplines this book may
be an important source of information for graduate students researchers and practitioners that study and
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work in the field of visual perception
A Study in Perception 1953 this fully updated 2nd edition of sensation and perception covers in detail the
perceptual processes related to vision and hearing taste and smell touch and pain as well as the vestibular
and proprioceptive systems
Studies of Mind and Brain 2012-12-06 why suppose that sense perception is an accurate source of information
about the physical environment more generally is it possible to demonstrate that our basic ways of forming
beliefs are reliable in this book a leading analytic philosopher confronts this classic problem through
detailed investigation of sense perception the source of beliefs in which we place the most confidence
carefully assessing the available arguments william p alston concludes that it is not possible to show in
any noncircular way that sense perception is a reliable source of beliefs alston thoroughly examines the
main arguments that have been advanced for the reliability of sense perception including arguments from the
various kinds of success we achieve by relying on the sense perception arguments that some features of our
sense experience are best explained by supposing that it is an accurate guide and arguments that there is
something conceptually incoherent about the idea that sense perception is not reliable he concludes that
all of these arguments that are not disqualified in other ways are epistemically circular for they use
premises based upon the very source in question alston then suggest that the most appropriate response to
the impossibility of showing that our basic sources of beliefs are reliable is an appeal to the practical
rationality of engaging in certain socially established belief forming practices the reliability of sense
perception will be welcome by epistemologists cognitive scientists and philosophers of science
A Factorial Study of Perception 1965 do you wonder how movies sequences of static frames appear to move or
why 3 d films look different from traditional movies why does ventriloquism work and why can airliner
flights make you feel disoriented the answers to these and other questions about the human senses can be
found within the pages of foundations of sensation and perception this third edition maintains the standard
for clarity and accessibility combined with rigor which was set in previous editions making it suitable for
a wide range of students as in the previous editions the early chapters allow students to grasp fundamental
principles in relation to the relatively simple sensory systems smell taste touch and balance before moving
on to more complex material in hearing and vision the text has been extensively updated and this new
edition includes a new chapter devoted to attention and perception over 200 new references over 30 new
figures and improved more colorful visual presentation a new companion website with a range of resources
for students and lecturers the book contains a range of pedagogical features including tutorial sections at
the end of each chapter this distinctive feature introduces areas of the subject which are rarely included
in student texts but are crucial for establishing a firm foundation of knowledge some tutorials are devoted
to more advanced and technical topics optics light measurement bayesian inference but treated in an
accessible manner while others cover topics a little outside of the mainstream music perception
consciousness visual art foundations of sensation and perception will enable the reader to achieve a firm
grasp of current knowledge concerning the processes that underlie our perception of the world and will be
an invaluable resource for those studying psychology neuroscience and related disciplines
A Further Study of Visual Perception 2021-09-09 the topic of thesis was not selected at random in the last
two years or so i have become increasingly interested in that broad complex of problems traditionally
grouped together under the name of the mind body problem and have become increasingly convinced that the
solution of this problem is one of the most exciting and certainly one of the most difficult problems
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confronting modern science
Perception and Illusion 2006-03-30 how does the brain piece together the information required to achieve
object recognition figure ground segmentation object completion in cases of partial occlusion and related
perceptual phenomena this book focuses on principles of gestalt psychology and the key issues which
surround them providing an up to date survey of the most interesting and highly debated topics in visual
neuroscience perception and object recognition the volume is divided into three main parts gestalt and
perceptual organisation attention aftereffects and illusions and color vision and art perception themes
covered in the book include a historical review of gestalt theory and its relevance in modern day
neuroscience the relationship between perceptive and receptive fields a critical analysis of spatiotemporal
unity of perception the role of gestalt principles in perceptual organization self organizing properties of
the visual field the role of attention and perceptual grouping in forming non retinotopic representations
figural distortions following adaptation to spatial patterns illusory changes of brightness in spatial
patterns the function of motion illusions as a tool to study gestalt principles in vision conflicting
theories of color vision and the neural basis of it the role of color in figure ground segmentation
chromatic assimilation in visual art and perception the phenomena of colored shadows including
contributions from experts in the field this book will provide an essential overview of current research
and theory on visual perception and gestalt it will be key reading for researchers and academics in the
field of visual perception and neuroscience
How People Look at Pictures 2012-09-01 the way that we interact with the environment on a daily basis is
inherently multisensory even a simple task such as judging the location of a light in a dark room depends
not only on vision but also on proprioceptive cues about the position of our body in space the way that we
experience food can be influenced not just by taste and smell but by visual and auditory cues perception a
multisensory perspective adopts a multisensory approach to understanding perception rather than discussing
each sense separately this book defines perception as intrinsically multisensory from the start and
examines multisensory interactions as the key process behind how we perceive our own body control its
movements and perceive and recognise objects space and time but the book delves even deeper it discusses
multisensory processing in conditions such as synaesthesia it addresses attention and the role of
multisensory processing in learning by focussing on these domains the authors highlight and identify
general principles in the field of perception study and introduce models experimental methods and
pathologies that will be of interest to all those studying within the field of perception the authors also
illustrate applications that will be of interest to professionals whose work takes multisensory processing
into account as an introduction to the topic of multisensory perception perception a multisensory
perspective will be essential reading for students from advanced undergraduate level through to
postgraduate level in psychology philosophy and neuroscience those studying physiotherapy and neurological
rehabilitation human computer interface development or the design of products or services will also find
this book of interest
Perception and Experience 2013-11-11 the creation of metropolitan areas is influenced by a wide array of
factors both practical and ecological they can also be influenced by immaterial characteristics of a given
area the handbook of research on perception driven approaches to urban assessment and design is a scholarly
resource that assesses metropolitan development and its relation to the ecological and sustainability
issues these areas face featuring coverage on a wide range of topics such as user centered urban planning

https://i-san.tourismthailand.org/


home instead senior care policies and procedures (PDF)

i-san.tourismthailand.org

perception of urban landscapes and thermal comfort in urban contexts this publication is geared toward
professionals practitioners researchers and students seeking relevant research on the effective planning of
metropolitan areas and their relation to the ecological and sustainability issues that face such areas
Advances in Visual Perception Research 2015 this volume is the 11th in the studies in perception and action
series and contains research presented at the 16th international conference on perception and action icpa
meeting in the summer of 2011 icpa provides a forum for presenting new data theory and methodological
developments relevant to the ecological approach to perception and action the forty nine papers presented
in this volume are divided into five parts and represent the latest developments in ecological psychology
research from four continents in many instances the contributions to studies volumes reflect the first
appearance of new ideas in a scientific venue as a result this book contains the most recent and cutting
edge research in perception and action this volume will appeal to individuals who follow the research
literature in ecological psychology as well as those interested in perception perceptual development human
movement dynamics social processes and human factors
Sensation and Perception 2022-04-21 the word prosody of tokyo japanese is often labeled as pitch accent and
is characterized by a steep fall in f0 from the accented mora into the following unaccented mora the
description of japanese pitch accent in earlier research was primarily based on the observation of a small
set of minimal pairs that differed only by pitch accent and its bearing on the perception of pitch accent
was not clear this book attempts to overcome these limitations by conducting production and perception
experiments using a larger set of minimal pairs it first examines whether earlier descriptions of japanese
pitch accent hold generally true in japanese by thoroughly searching minimal pairs in an electronic
database it then conducts a perception study to examine whether acoustic differences found between the
minimal pairs are used by listeners in word identification the results show that some acoustic properties
related to pitch accent were not used in auditory identification underscoring the need to look at both
production and perception in studying speech this volume also includes a short review on the literature of
japanese pitch accent the book is ideal for those interested in the issues related to phonetics and the
perception of accent and word prosody
Personality Through Perception 1954 this volume combines the classical fields of perception research with
the major theoretical attitudes of today s research distinguishing between experience versus performance
related approaches transformational versus interactional approaches and approaches that rely on the
processing versus discovery of information perception is separated into two parts the first part deals with
basic processes and mechanisms and discusses early vision and later yet still basic vision the second
covers complex achievements with accounts of perceptual constancies and the perception of patterns objects
events and actions gives an overview of the current status of research in classical areas and of current
approaches to perception covers research areas and theoretical approaches combines american and european
research emphasizes complex achievements of perception auditory patterns object identification event
perception and perception of action
The Reliability of Sense Perception 2018-07-05 sensation and perception covers in detail the perceptual
processes related to vision and hearing taste and smell touch and pain as well as the vestibular and
proprioceptive systems individual chapters cover separate topics including the fast developing areas of
perception of emotions and attractiveness and recognition of faces plus newer topics not seen regularly in
other textbooks for example changes in perception throughout the lifespan and pathologies of perception key
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features chapters begin with summaries of key topics and questions to aid learning includes key points
spotlights on research and thinking about research sections designed to encourage students to design their
own studies chapters close with test yourself questions a review of key terms and annotated further
readings a companion website offers additional resources for lecturers and students available on
publication at study sagepub com harris electronic inspection copies are available for instructors
Foundations of Sensation and Perception 2016-08-12 excerpt from studies in auditory and visual space
perception the several essays here brought together appear at this time as the regular publication demanded
of the in cumbent of the kellogg university fellowship of amherst college at the expiration of his official
term as the table of contents shows they purport to be contributions to a particular field of experimental
psychology what ever unity pervades the essays is determined rather by the general identity of subject
matter than by the con tinuous application of any single principle of interpreta tion still the attentive
reader will note that the principles expressly defended in the first essay though not explicitly reaffirmed
later are nowhere violated by the discus sions contained in the essays that follow the general theoretical
position may then be defined as nativistic the nativism being of that moderate and elastic form which
acknowledges the large and all important role played by an organizing and systematizing experience to deter
mine the details of the particular experiences under which some of our visual and auditory spatial
perceptions illusory or otherwise appear has been everywhere the incitement to these investigations about
the publisher forgotten books publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books find more at
forgottenbooks com this book is a reproduction of an important historical work forgotten books uses state
of the art technology to digitally reconstruct the work preserving the original format whilst repairing
imperfections present in the aged copy in rare cases an imperfection in the original such as a blemish or
missing page may be replicated in our edition we do however repair the vast majority of imperfections
successfully any imperfections that remain are intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical
works
Studies in the Perception of Language 1978 this third volume of boston studies in the philosophy of science
contains papers which are based upon colloquia from 1964 to 1966 in most cases they have been substantially
modified subsequent to presentation and discussion once again we publish work which goes beyond technical
analysis of scientific theories and explanations in order to include philo sophical reflections upon the
history of science and also upon the still problematic interactions between metaphysics and science the
philo sophical history of scientific ideas has increasingly been recognized as part of the philosophy of
science and likewise the cultural context of the genesis of such ideas there is no school or attitude to be
taken as de fining the scope or criteria of our colloquium and so we seek to under stand both analytic and
historical aspects of science this volume as the previous two constitutes a substantial part of our final
report to the u s national science foundation which has continued its support of the boston colloquium for
the philosophy of science by a grant to boston university that report will be concluded by a subse quent
volume of these studies it is a pleasure to record our thanks to the foundation for its confidence and
funds we dedicate this book to the memory of norwood russell hanson during this academic year of 1966 67
this beloved and distinguished american philosopher participated in our colloquium and he did so before
Space and Perception 1958 the springer handbook of auditory research presents a series of comprehensive and
synthetic reviews of the fundamental topics in modern auditory research the v umes are aimed at all
individuals with interests in hearing research including advanced graduate students post doctoral

https://i-san.tourismthailand.org/


home instead senior care policies and procedures (PDF)

i-san.tourismthailand.org

researchers and clinical investigators the volumes are intended to introduce new investigators to important
aspects of hearing science and to help established investigators to better understand the fundamental
theories and data in fields of hearing that they may not normally follow closely each volume presents a
particular topic comprehensively and each serves as a synthetic overview and guide to the literature as
such the chapters present neither exhaustive data reviews nor original research that has not yet appeared
in pe reviewed journals the volumes focus on topics that have developed a solid data and conceptual
foundation rather than on those for which a literature is only beg ning to develop new research areas will
be covered on a timely basis in the series as they begin to mature
Perception Beyond Gestalt 2013-09-11 cross cultural risk perception demonstrates the richness and wealth of
theoretical insights and practical information that risk perception studies can offer to policy makers risk
experts and interested parties the book begins with an extended introduction summarizing the state of the
art in risk perception research and core issues of cross cultural comparisons the main body of the book
consists of four cross cultural studies on public attitudes towards risk in different countries including
the united states australia new zealand france germany sweden bulgaria romania japan and china the last
chapter critically discusses the main findings from these studies and proposes a framework for
understanding and investigating cross cultural risk perception finally implications for communication
regulation and management are outlined the two editors sociologist ortwin renn center of technology
assessment germany and psychologist bernd rohrmann university of melbourne australia have been engaged in
risk research for the last three decades they both have written extensively on this subject and provided
new empirical and theoretical insights into the growing body of international risk perception research
Perception 2018-07-26
Handbook of Research on Perception-Driven Approaches to Urban Assessment and Design 2018-01-05
Studies in Perception and Action XI 2013
Studies in Perception 1974
The Production and Perception of Japanese Pitch Accent 2011-10-18
Handbook of Perception and Action 1996-04-19
Sensation and Perception 2014-05-16
Studies in Auditory and Visual Space Perception (Classic Reprint) 2017-11-06
Proceedings of the Boston Colloquium for the Philosophy of Science 1964/1966 2012-12-06
Music Perception 2010-08-17
Cross-Cultural Risk Perception 2013-03-14
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